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Croesewir gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg a’r Saesneg 
Correspondence welcomed in Welsh and English 

 

Gavin Wynne Jones 
Glan Gwna Holiday Park 
Caeathro 
Caernarfon 
Gwynedd 
LL55 2SG 

14/08/2020 

 
Dear Mr Jones, 
 
You asked to revoke (give up) a water abstraction licence. 
Licence number: 23/65/16/0039 
 
Thank you for your application to revoke the above licence.  I can confirm that we carried 
this out and this applies from 31/07/2020. 
 
Please be reminded that you are no longer legally allowed to abstract water from the place 
and for the purposes stated in the licence. If you want to abstract water again you may need 
to apply for a new licence. Any new application will normally have to be advertised and 
there is no guarantee that the application will be successful. 
 
You will need to tell us how much water you abstracted until the licence was revoked. 
Forms will be sent to you in due course, please complete and return to NRW to the address 
specified on the form. 
 
Your licence was revoked from the date we received your request, but you are still liable for 
the charges until that date. We will send you a revised account when we receive your final 
return. 

If you have any questions about billing please contact our finance department. Phone 0300 
065 3000 and select the appropriate option from the menu to be transferred to our finance 
team.  

If you have any other questions about the permit please contact the site officer/area team,  
phone the Customer Care Centre and ask to be transferred. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Deri McDonagh 
Technical Support Officer, Permitting Service 
 
Direct phone line:  0300 065 3978 
Direct e-mail:   Deri.McDonagh@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk 

Your ref: PAN-011125 
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